
CITY OF NEW CASTLE PARK BOARD MINUTES 

SEPTEMBER 8, 2020 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:    Patty Broyles, Sandy Scott, Dave Nantz and John Henderson 

MEMBERS ABSENT:       

OTHERS PRESENT:       Mayor Greg York, Park Superintendent Mike Bergum   

Mayor’s Assistant Kendra Kennedy, and Clerk-Treasurer-Brenda Grider 

 

Mayor York opened this meeting at 5:30pm.  

 

Mayor York asked if there were any corrections or additions to the minutes of the former 

meeting. Patty made a motion to accept the minutes from the former meeting. Second by 

Dave. Motion carried (4-0) 

 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS 

Patty opened the meeting with discussion over the park’s budget. We are still on red alert 

spending and looking forward to fall maintenance/clean up at the park’s in preparation for 

winter. All board members agree the park’s look the best they have ever looked with a lot of 

compliments from the public. All the park employees have done exceptional work in keeping 

our park’s clean, safe, and well spruced. 

 

The park board accepted bids for the Aquatic Center renovations. There was only 1 bid 

submitted and that was from Barton Pool Company. A bid was submitted for $210,000. After 

discussion, the board agreed to take the bid under advisement and form a sub committee to 

finalize all details in whether to accept the bid and move forward. The sub committee will 

include Patty, Mike Bergum, and Dave. Sandy made a motion for this sub committee and to 

further work with this bid for the pool. Second by Dave. Motion carried (4-0) 

 

We are looking to place an order soon for benches and trash cans. We will have 3 benches and 

2-3 trash cans. 

 

John noted the monkey bars at Baker Park may need attention soon along with the other aging 

playground equipment. 

  

MAYOR’S REPORT 

Mayor York complimented all park employees for a job well done this season on keeping the 

park’s well spruced and maintained. The park’s look the best they have in a while. A lot of 

feedback from the public on the park’s as well.  



 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

Mike thanked all the park employees for a job well done this season, as well. The Armory has 

been rented at full capacity for sporting events and weddings/luncheons. The Armory is a great 

facility that is being utilized by our community.  

 

CITIZEN CONCERNS 

None  

 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 6:00PM, NEXT MEETING SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 5, 2020. 


